

**Cyber Workstream Notes**  
**10 April 2018**  
**Minutes**

	Notes
1.	<p><b>Update since last meeting</b></p> <p>Startup week was a good event</p> <p>David and Alastair are unable to contribute as they were.</p> <p>Have asked Phil Anderson from Northumbria to take a lead on Learning</p> <p>ESF digital skills money through SSC - deliver training through the programme. Could be way for cyber firms to get money.</p> <p>New people at Accenture.</p> <p>Phil to meet up with James as possible replacement for David</p>
2.	<p><b>Dynamo18</b></p> <p>Agenda agreed for Dynamo 18. Anthony slides to Phil w/c 18 June.</p> <p>Phil to Speak to Rick about involvement</p> <p>Graham might be involved in skills theme.</p>
3.	<p><b>Cyberfest</b></p> <p>Approached Northumbria and Gateshead college, May have to go for 5 or 6 September. Waiting for Michelle from Northumbria.</p> <p>Meeting Rachel from Gateshead re member event 25 June, Graham meeting on this Thursday. Hold back to back with LGA event 19 September?</p> <p>Meeting Software Centre and FSB 25 June re small business event.</p> <p>Meeting Northumberland CC 25 June re ARCH event.</p> <p>Meeting Teesside University 28 June.</p> <p>Graham to speak to Emergency planning College at Easingwold</p>

	<p>Anthony to make contact with Northumbria Water.</p> <p>Phil Presenting at Fraud Forum, 19 June.</p> <p>Possible Steamd event in Darlington September 13</p> <p>Schools North East business manager conference next week, 14 June.</p> <p>South Tyneside schools event 28 June</p>
4.	<p><b>Theme update</b></p> <p>Anthony trying to get a date arranged for business theme. Possibly in June</p> <p>Focus on themes after Dynamo18</p>
5.	<p>Next meeting 3 July</p>